
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF DUNE ACRES 

EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES 

February 18, 2020 

 

 

 

The Town of Dune Acres Town Council met in executive session on Tuesday, February 18, 2020 

at the Town Hall. Council President Rich Hawksworth called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM 

p.m., with Council Member Alexander Stemer, and Clerk-Treasurer Jeannette Bapst in 

attendance.    

 

Also in attendance was attorney Adam Mindel. 

 

Discussion was held on potential litigation.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:35 p.m.   

 

 

          _______________________________________ 

         RICH HAWKSWORTH, Town Council President 

 

 

       _______________________________________ 

     PETER BOMBERGER, Town Council Member 

 

  

                 _______________________________________ 

     ALEXANDER STEMER, Town Council Member 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

JEANNETTE E. BAPST, Clerk-Treasurer 

 


